
Science Fair 
Informational Meeting for Parents 

 
 

Do you want to know what the expectations 
are for your child’s Science Fair Project? 
 

Would you like to know how you can help 
 your child with his/her project? 

 
    If so, this is the workshop for you!  

 
 

Monday, October 12, 2015    
8:45 a.m.  

KBCS Middle School Cafeteria 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

DON’T MISS IT! 
 

 
 
 
 

Science Boards will be sold one day only, on Monday, October 12th 
at 8:45 am in the Middle School Cafeteria.- $8.00 Each 


